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Lantana Consulting Group Announces the Appointment of New 
Board Member Chris LeGrand 
East Thetford, VT — Lantana Consulting Group announces the appointment of Chris LeGrand to 
its Board of Directors, effective June 1, 2023. Chris is currently the CEO of BroadReach Group and 
brings extensive industry experience to the Board.  

“Chris is an accomplished business leader. His long history of leading healthcare companies through 
rapid growth, coupled with his industry knowledge, makes him the ideal person for this role,” said 
Courtney Panaia-Rodi, Lantana Chief Executive Officer. “His expertise will be invaluable as we 
grow in a scalable, sustainable way. We are excited to have Chris on the Board and look forward to 
working closely with him.”  

With over 30 years of business experience spanning public and private sector healthcare and life 
sciences industries globally, Chris brings an in-depth understanding of healthcare markets, long-
standing relationships with clients and partners, and a proven track record of driving growth and 
impact.  

“I am thrilled to be joining the Board of Lantana, a fast-growing, forward-thinking enterprise that is 
committed to improving healthcare management and delivery through information,” LeGrand said. 

About Lantana Consulting Group 

Lantana Consulting Group is a leader in health-data quality and integration, which increases access 
to health information across the spectrum of care delivery and management. 

For More Information: 
Web: www.lantanagroup.com  
Email: info@lantanagroup.com  
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